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Dear Dr. Selley, 
 
Thank you for your le(er to the editor concerning the Kaufman arTcle of 20-Apr-2023.  Other 
le(ers have been received on this subject, and I think you will find your point of view 
adequately represented among those already accepted for publicaTon. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Journal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lindsey Baden, M.D. 
Deputy Editor 
 
New England Journal of Medicine 
10 Sha(uck Street 
Boston, MA 02115 
(617) 734-9800 
Fax: (617) 739-9864 
h(p://www.nejm.org 


